
 

 

 
Minutes of the Eighth Annual General Meeting of the College of Psychoanalysts-UK held at 
12.15pm on Saturday 19th November 2011 at Birkbeck College, Malet Street, London WC1E 
7HX 
 
Present 
 
Bruce Scott, Kate Gilbert, Anne Worthington, Jason Wright, Werner Prall, Cathy Pearman, Laura 
Tarsia, Gwion Jones, Richard Reeves, Paul Atkinson, Dorothy Hamilton, Jinny Fisher, Darian 
Leader, Julia Carne. 
 
Apologies 
 
Erica Burman, Gillian Clayton, Rosalind Davy, Sian Ellis, Astrid Gessert, Kati Gray, Loretta 
Monaco, Veronica Norburn, Peter Nevins, Ian Parker, Hara Pepeli, Natasha Jenner Pullinger, 
Simona Revelli, Maggie Rogers, Catherine Snelson, Joe Suart, Penny Wise. 
 
Matters Arising 
 
There were no matters arising from the previous Minutes. 
 
President’s Report 
 
The President gave a brief report which will be circulated prior to the next AGM. 
 
Honorary Treasurer’s Report 
 
The Honorary Treasurer reported that the College finances were in good order but that the accounts 
had not been prepared yet and they would be circulated in due course. 
 
Auditors 
 
Jo Talbot was put forward by the Treasurer to audit the accounts. 
 
 
 
Elections 
 
The following elections took place: 
Julia Carne was re-elected as Honorary Secretary for 3 years 
Werner Prall and Jason Wright were re-elected as Governors for 3 year terms 
 
Any Other Business 
 
(i)  Jinny Fisher asked whether CP-UK was looking to revise its Code of Ethics.  DL replied that the 

Board was currently discussing changes which it would propose to the membership in due 
course. 

(ii) Dorothy Hamilton asked what the College could be doing in the field of applied psychoanalysis.  
Paul Atkinson was interested in looking at therapists’ work in the St Paul’s Camp and revisiting 
questions about difference in society. (Action Paul) 

(iii) Julia Carne would like to see the broad range of orientations covered by CPUK registrants 
used as a basis for having more clinical events. 



 

 

(iv) Gwion Jones would like to investigate whether CPUK or the Academy of Psychoanalysis 
could be used to formulate some research (Action Gwion) 

(v) Dorothy Hamilton proposed putting on a day or half-day meeting where we invited registrants to 
present their research work. 

(vi) Jinny Fisher thanked Darian Leader and the Board of Governors for their work on 
regulation. 

 
Next AGM 
 
To be held in November 2012, date to be finalised.  
 
 
 
 
Dated this 23rd November 2011 
 
 
Julia Carne 
Honorary Secretary 
 


